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                Des T & John G (Putting the BULL into BULLETIN)

Duty Roster –  JUNE / JULY
Attendance:
JULY:       Tony Strong, Col Adams
AUGUST:
Meeting Preparation/Property
JULY:      Geoff Bowland,  Howard Brown
AUGUST:
Fellowship: Margaret Echarri & Claire Neumeyer
Be early, if not at a meeting arrange a substitute. If meeting held at another venue arrange to bring property.

Markets  –
JULY 16th: Col Adams (BBQ), Brian Jeffries, Alan Hall (C’van)  +1 more!
AUGUST 20th: Tom Bellgard (BBQ), Howard Brown (C’Van), Cheryl Mould,
John Clarke
NOTE: Members rostered on and not able to attend are to make arrange-

ments with another member to take their place. Those nominated to tow the
caravan or chuck wagon are to be at the Rotary shed no later than 8am. ENSURE
YOU GET THE KEY TO THE SHED FROM ROBBYN PRIOR TO THE EVENT SO THE
EQUIPMENT CAN BE SET UP EARLY.  If you are unable to tow the van or chuck
wagon PLEASE ASK SOME ONE WHO CAN, or advise Robbyn before the event.
Others nominated should be at the Park by 8.45am.
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AAAAATTENDTTENDTTENDTTENDTTENDANCEANCEANCEANCEANCE
Attendance figures are not available as this issue goes to press, but will be
included in next weeks Bulletin. However many thanks to the just over 100
Rotarians, guests and friends wo joined us for our annual Changeover
Dinner.
It was great to see so many familiar faces. PDG Ed and Jan, ADG John
Vincent (Bombala) and the team who got lost from Tuggeranong.

           NEXT MEETING:
WEDNESDAY 6th July,  2006

PROGRAMME:

Maggie Jamieson – Topic: GSAHS Planning

Introduction: John Mooney  Vote of Thanks: Robbyn Crooks
Venue: Cooma Thai Restaurant, Cooma
Apologies & Guests  – Phone 6452 3302

Fellowship from 6.30pm. Dinner 7.00pm.
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Our exchange student from
Denmark, Freja dressed for
the occasion.

Photo by courtesy of our
chief photographer
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The clubs annual Change over, before being replaced and becoming the
feather duster, President Kevin had a few final Honours, Firstly the induc-
tion of 3 new members . Kapila Nanayakkara-Classification Electrical Engi-
neering, nominated by Howard B, Sarah Woodhouse, Classification Hu-
man Resource Management, nominated by Julie J and Chris Adams, classi-
fication Commercial Bakery, nominated by Steve S. A big welcome to these
new members and their families to Rotary. Then there were further dona-
tions to the community $500 to Adaminaby Snowy Museum, $400 Monaro
Family Support Services, $100 to Life Education, $159 St Vincents Depaul
$150 to Salvation Army $500 to Kamoto Scholarship Fund, $200 Eden
Monaro Cancer Group $500 Southeast Artists Region $1000 ROMAC,
m$2,000 to Rotary Foundation and the $5,000 Tom Dennis bequest to Sir
William Hudson Memorial Centre Gazebo project $10,000 to Skateboard
Park. Then CERTIFICATES OF APPRECIATION to members Monica Alcock,
John Gill, Robbyn Crooks, Dave Holgate, Steve Shirvington, Rob Simms,
Des Trute, & Richard Warner for their commitment and work for our club
during the last year. Then the presentation of Paul Harris Fellowship Medal-
lion to Brian Jeffries and finally to receive the Presidential Citation, signed
by the R.I, President Carl-Wilhelm Stenhammar for the clubs commitment
and achievements over the last 12 months, The night completed with a Julie
J produced show with a contingent of our male members doing an Aussie
Harker to Contingent with Coloured Streamers ‘WELCOMING OUR NEW
LEADER GILLIE”
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Our fearless
Cheerleaders
giving the
royal hearty
welcome to
our new
President
“GOOD ON
YA GILLIE”

Our new sargeant
taking the stance and
bringing in the “evil
doers”, and making
them pay for their sins
of “ommission” or
seeking the coin of the
realm for Foundation!

President Kevin
after the induction
of Chris Adams,
shown here with the
family

John Mercer enjoys a
good joke with
Ken

PICS FROM THE ANNUAL DINNER MEETING &
CHANGEOVER
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MEETING PICS AND JOTTINGS

RRRRRotary Club of Coomaotary Club of Coomaotary Club of Coomaotary Club of Coomaotary Club of Cooma

ChangeoverChangeoverChangeoverChangeoverChangeover
DinnerDinnerDinnerDinnerDinner

ROROROROROTTTTTARARARARARY CHANGE OY CHANGE OY CHANGE OY CHANGE OY CHANGE OVER NIGHTSVER NIGHTSVER NIGHTSVER NIGHTSVER NIGHTS
District ChangeoverDistrict ChangeoverDistrict ChangeoverDistrict ChangeoverDistrict Changeover – Sunday 2nd July at 11.30 am
Venue: Yass Soldiers Club.

TTTTTuggeranong Rotary – uggeranong Rotary – uggeranong Rotary – uggeranong Rotary – uggeranong Rotary – Saturday 8th July
Venue: Unknown as this article went to press

President John, together with Dave Holgate, his wife Alyson and David
Epstein are planning to attend Bombala.
John Gill,  P.P. Kevin and Graham French are driving to Yass for the DG’s
Changeover on Sunday morning.
Tuggeranong is yet to be decided, but a contingent is expected to attend.
Should any Rotarian wish to attend any of these venues, contact either
President John or P.P. Kevin who may be able to arrange transport if
needed.

Past District Governor Ed Chenery presents the Charter and control of
the Cooma Rotary Club to the new President, John Gill, at the Annual

Changeover Dinner held at the Alpine Hotel on Wednesday night.

President Kevin inducts Sarah
Woodhouse into the Rotary Club
of Cooma at the annual dinner
& changeover.
Sarah was introduced to Rotary
by Julie Johnson.
Our best wishes for a long and
happy association with Rotary

Kapila Nanayakkara was
inducted into Rotary at the annual
dinner meeting with the classifica-
tion of Electrical Engineering.
Kapila was introduced to the Club
by Howard Brown.
The Club wishes you all the best
Kapila, and trust you enjoy Rotary
as much as we enjoy having you.


